
   
  
   

    
    Mass Intentions   
Saturday,  March 30th   

     8:00  am   No Mass (TLM) 

     4:00  pm   Audrey Zander  

Sunday,  March 31st  (Fourth Sunday of Lent)  
    7:30  am    Patricia Goins  (TLM) 

    9:15  am    People of the Parish   

 Tuesday,    April 2nd (St. Francis of Paola, Hermit) 

    7:30   am    Leo Claussen and Parents  

Wednesday, April 3rd 

     7:30  am   10th Anniversary of Our Lady of Hope Clinic 

Thursday,  April 4th (St. Isadore, Bishop and Doctor of the 

Church) 
     7:30  am   Special Intention  

Friday,  April 5th (St. Vincent Ferrer,  Priest) 

    7:30   am    Shawn Larkin   

Saturday,  April 6th  

     8:00  am    James Howard Family  

     4:00  pm    John and Marianne Krantz  

Sunday,  April 7th  (Fifth  Sunday of Lent)   

     7:30  am  Jean Alice McConochie  (TLM) 

     9:15  am    Floyd and Mary Goodno  

   

 

     
 
 
   

LITURGICAL ROLES  
  APRIL 6 AND 7 
                                                                                                                                                    
Sacristan 
 
Sat.  4:00 pm       Cheryl Leik  
Sun. 9:15 am Bill Herriges  

 

Lector 

 
Sat.  4:00 pm  
Sun. 9:15  Mary Lou Riphahn   

  

Greeters 

 
Sat.   4:00 pm 
Sun.  9:15 am     Bill Herriges and Sarah Quinones  

    
     
 If you are not able to fulfill your extraordinary minister 

role, please find a substitute.  

      
“No longer was there manna for the Israelites, who that 

year ate of the yield of the land of Canaan.” 

 

     Joshua 5:12 

 

Over the forty years that the Israelites journeyed through 

the desert, God provided them with manna to eat.  As soon 

as they were able to enjoy the fruits of the Promised Land 

the manna ceased.  Likewise, God’s blessings to us may 

change over the years but it is important to trust that God 

will always provide us with all that we need.  

 

“Because life is our first and most basic gift from an infi-

nitely loving God, it deserves our utmost respect and pro-

tection.  Direct attacks on innocent human life are always 

gravely wrong.” 

 

  United States Conference of Catholic  

  Bishops 

  On Embryonic Stem Cell Research 

 
 LENTEN PILGRIMAGE TO THE SHRINE OF 

OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE 

FRIDAY, MARCH 29, 2019 

7:15 AM DEPARTURE FROM ST. FRANCIS XAVIER, 

CROSS PLAINS  

7 PM RETURN 
 
St. Francis Xavier Parishioners welcome our neighbors in 

faith to join us on this retreat to Our Lady of Guadalupe 

Shrine in La Crosse.  To register or for further questions, 

please call St. Francis Xavier Parish Director of Faith For-

mation, Natasha Virnig at 608-798-4824.  $35 per person 

(coach bus). 

 
CATCHESIS OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD 

 

St. Mary's Catechesis of the Good Shepherd program is in 

need of catechists and volunteers to help with making mate-

rials. CGS is a Montessori-based catechesis program cen-

tered on Scripture and liturgy for children in grades 3K-

6th grade. Please consider one of the regional catechist 

trainings offered this summer; tuition assistance and hous-

ing may be available. We are also looking for help with 

woodworking, sewing, lettering, crafts, etc. as we need more 

materials to meet the increased demand for the program. 

Artistic talent is not a requirement; any help or donations 

are appreciated! Contact Quyen Palenik:  

quyen@palenik.com or  608-523-4348) for ore information. 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR PRIESTS AND RELIGIOUS  

mailto:quyen@palenik.com


 
FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT                      March 31, 2019

 

 

 

 

 

Collection Report 
March 24, 2019 

 
  Actual               Budget                Variance 

 
Weekly               $    3,394.25        $     4,860.00         ($    1,465.75)   

 

Year to Date      $191,876.04         $ 200,340.00         ($    8,463.96)  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

THANK YOU FOR USING YOUR  

ENVELOPES OR DONATING ON LINE 

 

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION TEACHERS 

 
Beth Ptak (PreK-7th) 608-214-3146  (Sunday) 
 
Steve Davies (8th thru 12) 608-220-2088 (Wednesday) 
 
Quyen Palenik (PreK-3rd) (The Good Shepherd) 414-539-

0121 (Tuesday) 

 
THE BEACON 

(A program Operated by Catholic Charities Madison) 

 

Are you interested in helping feed over 200 people?  If you 

have a church, group or club that would like to help feed 

lunch to our guests, we have openings in our schedule on 

Wednesday’s beginning March 27th.  Please contact Joel 

Girard at 608-826-8040 or via email to: 

jgirard@ccmadison.org 

 
GOOD FRIDAY COLLECTION 

FOR THE PEOPLE AND SHRINES OF THE  

HOLY LAND 
 

The collection worldwide on Good Friday will be for the 

people and shrines of the Holy Land.  This universal act of 

almsgiving is a beautiful show of solidarity for our brothers 

and sisters who are in desperate need and are struggling to 

maintain the Christian Faith and its presence in the Holy 

Land.  With Lent in mind, perhaps consider praying and 

fasting as well for those Christians persevering in the Holy 

Land in the midst of turmoil and uncertainty.  

 
IN THE AREA 

 

Apr. 2  Bingo Night, 5:30 pm doors open 

  St. Mary of the Lake, Waunakee 

 

Apr. 5  Fish Fry, St. Luke’s, Plain 5 to 8 pm 

  Bale Sale 

 

Apr. 5  Fish Fry, St. Michal’s (Blessed Trinity  

  Parish) Dane, 5 to 8 pm 

 

Apr. 14  Pancake Breakfast 8 to noon, St. 

  Bernard’s Catholic Church sponsored 

  By KC # 4549 

 
WISCONSIN SUPREME COURT ELECTION 

APRIL 2, 2019  

REMEMBER TO EXERCISE YOUR RIGHT TO VOTE 

THIS TUESDAY TO PROTECT OUR RELIGIOUS  

FREEDOM AND THE RIGHTS OF THE UNBORN 

 
THANK YOU 

 
St. Mary’s volunteers recently delivered 78 pounds of food 

to the Mount Horeb Area Food Pantry.  Thank you to all 

who faithfully give to this important mission.  Popular 

items at the pantry are:  Canned fruits and vegetables, 

soups and stews, juices, cake and muffin mixes, flour, 

sugar, salt, pepper, cooking oil, pancake mix, syrup, canned 

meats and fish, macaroni.  

 

MOUNT HOREB COMMUNITY 

CLOTHES CLOSET  

 

The Mount Horeb Community Clothes Closet recently re-

ceived the Non-Profit of the Year Award from the Mount 

Horeb Chamber of Commerce.  April 1-14 is also when St. 

Mary’s has responsibility for the Closet.  We could use help 

sorting and organizing donations and during open hours 

Saturday, April 14 from 10 am to noon, assisting guests.  If 

you are interested or have any questions, contact Chris 

Kruchten at cakruk10@gmail.com or 608-445-9173.  

 

RELEVANT RADIO 1240 ON YOUR AM DIAL 

TALK RADIO FOR CATHOLIC LIFE  

 
CATHOLIC FAITH ON DEMAND 

PRAYER, INSTRUCTION, INSPIRATION 

MOVIES, VIDEO PROGRAMS, SAINT STORIES 

BM2XBF 


